Letter from the Pastor to all registered parishioners 

informing them of Make Every Person Count!
Optional: enclose Parishioner’s Prayer and/or questionnaire
Parish Name

Address

Phone
Date

Dear Parishioner,

Greetings and blessing upon you and your loved ones. It is with great enthusiasm that I write this letter informing you of an exciting ministry that will take place at (name of Parish) called Make Every Person Count! This is a parish phone visitation outreach to all registered families. The purpose of the phone call is to hear how the parish can better serve its members, listen to ideas on ways to make our parish more vibrant, and update our records.

These phone calls will take place (gives dates of visitation). It is our hope to eventually contact the whole parish by phone so that we can hear from all of our parishioners. 
We can never underestimate the power of the Holy Spirit, and we pray that these phone contacts bear much spiritual fruit. 

(If enclosing the prayer card add this sentence)

Enclosed is a prayer card that we are inviting all parishioners to pray while the phone contacts are being conducted.  
(If enclosing the questionnaire)

Enclosed is a questionnaire with a few questions. When the phone visitor contacts you please share your thoughts on any of these questions. 

If you have any concerns, feel free to call me at the rectory. 

Peace, 

Pastor’s Signature

